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Attachment 4: Second Email with Survey Link

Subject line: COVID-19 Technical Assistance Feedback

Dear [NAME],

There is still time to give input on the CDC/NIOSH technical assistance you received last year.
Please take our survey to provide feedback on the COVID-19 worker safety and health technical assistance from CDC/NIOSH you received in 2020. We want to know your thoughts about our [SITE VISITS or VIRTUAL ASSISTANCE] so we can improve our technical assistance efforts for the COVID-19 response and future responses. 

The survey is voluntary and will take about 12 minutes. The information you provide will be used for program improvement purposes only, will not be shared in any way that would identify you or your organization. NIOSH will keep information you provide private and secure to the extent permitted by law.

To take the survey, please visit [URL]. It will be open until [DATE]. 

For additional information about this project, please contact me at eocwsh@cdc.gov or 404-498-2581.
Thank you, in advance, for your help with this important project.

Sincerely,
Emily J.K. Novicki, MA, MPH
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